
Submission: Reference No.: 4F9BC4B3)
Bernard Fong  to: panel_ca@legco.gov.hk 19/04/2018 17:37
Sent by: bfong

Hello,
This email serves as my expression of concern as a frequent visitor to Hong Kong.  As a 
foreigner I would have absolutely no idea about what the Chinese national anthem is like so 
any legislation imposed in connection with their country’s national anthem can put 
non-Chinese people like myself at risk of unknowingly being caught off guard.
In brief, I oppose to any restrictions imposed on the Chinese national anthem in view of the 
potential risk of violation due to the lack of knowledge about something of another country.
Thank yo and regards,
Bernard Fong
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